

Board Meeting (19/09/2019)

- Discussing the comp
 - Time, prices (Anton, new posters, sponsor on webpage) and stuff
 - 10- start: 10:30 - slut 14:30 præmier: 15:00
- Sorting out the cleaning
 - Making a plan of sorts. (Rasmus)
 -
- Agreeing on an agenda for the general assembly
 - We have agreed on this
 - And sorting out food/snacks/drinks
 - Victor & Anton, Charlie (har Dankort)
 - Agreeing on the budget
 - Charlie will come with an updated version based on feedback from last meeting
 - Removing lead part
 -
- Homepage design and features
 - Plans for different aspect of the homepage
 - Event/trip on the homepage
 - Shop and renting
 - Agreeing on a system for renting crashpads
- Update from DTU Sport
 - Fire safety is an issue and is being brought up with the higher up in cas resign. For now, no plans of getting a new building.
 - Possibility to get lockers that can be rented via app, through DTU
 - We would not be able to make money or set the prices for these.
 - Still in early planing phases with DTU Sport, so we are missing information. Charlie Will update the board when we know more
- Update on posters
 - Anne have made posters, there should be a new A4 one at the entrance
 - Anne's comment: I can't figure out how to print the A0 posters out, so if any of you have that skill please inform me :)
- New guidebooks Kjuge and Göteborg (Rasmus)
 -
- Trips
 - Rasmus will write up a proposal.